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AT‐LARGE ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
ALAC Statement on the Security, Stability & Resiliency  

of the DNS Review Team (SSR RT) Final Report 

 
Introduction 

By the Staff of ICANN 
 

Julie Hammer, ALAC Liaison to the SSAC and At-Large member from the Asian, Australasian and Pacific 
Islands Regional At-Large Organization (APRALO), composed an initial draft of this Statement after 
discussion of the topic within At-Large and discussion of the topic on the At-Large Mailing Lists.  

 
On 25 July 2012, a version incorporating the comments received, was posted on the At-Large Security, 
Stability & Resiliency of the DNS Review Team (SSR RT) Final Report Workspace. 
 
On that same day, Olivier Crépin-Leblond, Chair of the ALAC, requested that Staff open a five-day ALAC 
ratification on the Statement.   

 
On 30 July 2012, Staff confirmed that the online vote resulted in the ALAC endorsing the Statement with 13 
votes in favor, 0 votes against, and 2 abstentions. You may review the result independently under:  
http://www.bigpulse.com/pollresults?code=2532Y5KNUdpsH9BzrUpia2Kw  
 
The Chair then requested that the Statement be transmitted to the Public Comment process, copying 

the ICANN Staff member responsible for this Public Comment topic. 

 

 [End of Introduction] 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The original version of this document is the English text available at 
http://www.atlarge.icann.org/correspondence. Where a difference of interpretation exists or is perceived to 
exist between a non‐English edition of this document and the original text, the original shall prevail. 
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ALAC Statement on the Security, Stability & Resiliency  
of the DNS Review Team (SSR RT) Final Report 

 
The ALAC acknowledges the comprehensive work done by the Stability, Security and Resiliency of the DNS 

Review Team (SSR-RT) in analyzing the extent to which ICANN is fulfilling its commitment to enhance 

operational stability, reliability, resiliency, security and global interoperability of the Domain Name System 

(“DNS”). The ALAC notes that the Final Report and its Recommendations have not changed substantially in 

its meaning or intent, but has taken careful consideration of comments and suggestions provided as 

feedback from the ICANN Community, and as a result has incorporated extended comment in the text and 

refined the wording of some recommendations.  

The ALAC congratulates the Chair, Dr. Alejandro Pisanty, and all members of the Review Team on the 
quality of this valuable work and thanks them for their time and efforts.  We look forward to working with 
the ICANN Community to implement its recommendations. 

 


